
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Join the NDNY-FCBA and the Judges of the Northern 
District of New York as we recognize our 2015/2016 
Pro Bono Service members from Albany.*  

 
Cash bar. Hors d’oeuvres provided by FCBA. 

 
RSVP by July 6, 2017 to Shelly Childers at 

schilders@ndnyfcba.org or at (315) 422-2799. 
 

*Pro Bono recognitions will also be held for Binghamton, Utica and 
Plattsburgh on future dates. 

Northern District of New York-Federal 
Court Bar Association Presents: 

Happy Hour & Pro Bono Recognition 
at the James T. Foley Courthouse - 

Albany 
 
 

 
When:    
Thursday 
July 13, 2017  
5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

 
Where: 
James T. Foley Courthouse 
445 Broadway 
Albany, New York 12207 
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